e Water Resources Department
‘4'? Oregon 725 Summer St NE, Suite A
N Salem, OR 97301
(503) 986-0900

Fax (503) 986-0904

Kate Brown, Governor

May 9, 2018

PAUL & THERESA CHRISTIAN
574 QUAIL LN
ROSEBURG, OR 97471

Reference: Transfer Application T-12745

The above referenced transfer application was withdrawn from the record of the Water
Resources Department on May 9, 2018, by Special Order Volume 108, Page 160 (copy
enclosed).

The transfer application is no further force or effect.

A refund check in the amount of $810.00 is being sent.

If you have any questions related to the withdrawal of this transfer, you may contact your

caseworker, Marcy Osborn, by telephone at 541-523-8224 or by e-mail at
Marcy.J.Osborn@oregon.gov.

Sincerely,

fm_n% /«Wﬂ/’

Sarah Henderson
Transfer and Conservation Section

o Susan M. Douthit, Watermaster Dist. # 15 (via email)
Nathan R. Reed, Agent
Fiscal

Enclosure



